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EDITORIAL

Mary Hammill has been centrally involved in the
production of The Aboriginal Child at School for

16 years and The Aboriginal and Islander Health
Worker for 14 years. Many of you will have had
contact with her over the years and know at first-
hand her unfailing kindness, high level of general
competence and deep interest in and concern for the
wellbeing of Aboriginal learners and their teachers.

I have found much pleasure in working with Mary and
am deeply appreciative of her expertise, efficiency
and support.

Mary is retiring and I know that you, the readers of
the journal, will join me in wishing her a most happy
and rewarding retirement doing all the things she has
been promising herself she would do "once she retired".

Na e,

Dawn Muir
Honorary Editor
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